
HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS 
Have you opted to take a gap year? 

Do you need some support to take the next step? 

Are you looking for a summer job? 

Career Transitions can help! 
For the month of July, we are pleased to offer programming in 
conjunction with Summer School at Victoria Park High School 
(1515 5 Ave S, Lethbridge). 

Job search and career coaching services will be available on a 
drop-in basis from 8:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. daily. 

Mini sessions featuring community guest speakers and hands on 
activities will take place Monday – Thursday afternoons (1:30 – 
3:00) for the first three weeks in July 

 Job Search  

 Resume Writing  

 Interview Skills  

 Gap Year Strategies  

This service is FREE and  
available to all students across southwestern Alberta. 
Please call the Career Transitions Office at 403.328.3996 or text us at 587.220.1756  

for more information and to sign up for sessions. 

Watch for additional Gap Year Strategy programming in September! 


